
  

  

  Lakeshore Symphonic Band 
2024 Young Artist Competition 

High school musicians can win a 
$1,000 scholarship! 

• Applications to compete must be received by Monday, 
February 26, 2024. 

• Auditions will be held Wednesday, March 6, 2024, at 
Cedarburg High School, starting at 6:30 PM. 

• Concert performance is Sunday, May 5, at 4 PM at the 
Cedarburg Performing Arts Center. 

TO APPLY 
• Go to www.LakeshoreSymphonicBand.org. 

• Download and fill out application:  

o Submit digitally – scan and send to pczar@netzero.net  
and  pay $10 application fee via PayPal link on website.   
OR 

o Mail application and check for $10 fee to: P. Czarnecki, 
956 Algoma Dr., Port Washington, WI,   53074 

IMPORTANT NOTES 
• The student’s musical work must have a band or chamber wind 

ensemble accompaniment available for purchase or loan (no 
music rental allowed). 

• Student must be able to attend two Wednesday evening 
rehearsals with the band at Cedarburg High School before the 
concert. 

QUESTIONS? Send an email to pczar@netzero.net. 
 
THE YOUNG ARTIST COMPETITION IS PROUDLY SPONSORED BY 

  

 

 

High school age brass, 
woodwind, and percussion 
players are invited to audition.  

Contestants will perform a 
prepared solo (concerto or 
similar work) either with or 
without accompaniment, for 
a panel of judges.  

The winning student will be 
awarded  $1,000 and perform 
their solo with the band at its 
May  5 , 2024 concert. 

For more information about 
the band or the competition, 
visit our website: 

LakeshoreSymphonicBand.org 

http://www.lakeshoresymphonicband.org/
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